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BABAKIN PRIMARY SCHOOL
CENTENARY  CELEBRATIONS 2015
To celebrate this momentous milestone, the 
Babakin P&C will be organising a 
celebration weekend at the school, on the
28th and 29th March 2015. 
If you are interested in attending and receiving updates during the year, please send your contact details to babakinps100@yahoo.com.au,
Or Sharon Crombie on 08 9065 2033,
Or by mail to PO Box 211, Corrigin WA 6375

We are also seeking interested people to form a sub-committee to assist with research and organisation of the celebrations. If this is you, we would love to hear from you. Contact details as per above.

A Facebook page has been set up for the Centenary which is titled “Babakin Primary School Centenary 2015” so please look us up and request to join the group.
So make sure that you book those dates and make sure you
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